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Sent: 23 December 2020 22:07
To: Farrant, Ben
Subject: 163 Sumatra Road (2020/3552/P)
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Dear Mr Farrant,

as a Sumatra Road resident [ was happy to see scaffolders at the address obviously shoring up the property,
T certainly do not want multiple occupation in this house space,

Developers like this should be prevented from creating rabbit hutches in order to make money, the property
should and must be repaired and returned to a family or 2 flat residence.

These are not the first developers to work on the building which is why it collapsed in the first place,
allowing cowboy builders to knock down load bearing walls led us to where we are now,

the parking in the street is threatened already by commuter parking, which I watch every morning and
usually follow the drivers to the tube,

Please object to this planning for this property, Sumatra Road needs to be preserved as single ownership
housing, these houses cant cope with being carved up roof rooms and basements added causing our original
housing to suffer with being squashed by roof rooms and heave from foundations being disturbed by
digging out for basement occupation,

I want to preserve the area as it was intended to be.

Regards
Julie Heggie



